
 

11801 Domain Boulevard, Suite 500  Austin, Texas 78758  Telephone: 512.327.6840  Fax: 512.327.2453  www.atkinsglobal.com 

 
January 12, 2018 

 

Mr. Chris Lopez 

City of Round Rock – Transportation Department 

2008 Enterprise Drive 

Round Rock, Texas 78664 

 

Dear Mr. Lopez, 

 

Bids for the McNeil Rd. Extension Phase 1 project were received at your office until 2:00 pm on January 11, 2018.  

A total of 8 bids were received.  The bids were opened and read aloud.  From low bid to high bid the bids were as 

follows: 

 

1. Chasco Constructors:   $1,744,147.00 
2. Smith Contracting:   $1,749,723.95 
3. Austin Engineering Co:   $1,856,449.85 
4. Patin Construction:   $1,966,471.00 
5. Cash Construction:   $1,978,691.00 
6. Underground Water Solutions:  $2,067,082.50 
7. Aaron Concrete:   $2,074,895.98 
8. Cox Commercial Construction:  $2,132,689.00 

 

The lowest 3 bidder’s submittals were checked for acknowledgement of addendum 1, inclusion of the Statement of 

Bidder’s Safety Experience, and inclusion of a bid guarantee.  All three submittals contained these items. 

 

Atkins has checked Chasco Constructors bid tabs and their bid of $1,744,147.00 has been confirmed. 

  

Based on our review I recommend that the City move forward with award of the project to Chasco Constructors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steven R. Lindsey 

Atkins 


